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Happy New Year, Waynesboro-Staunton Region members, itôs time to reflect on 2018 and get ready for      
another year of old car activities. Letôs reflect on some of the activities from 2018 as we plan the new yearôs 
activities. 

Stu Allen 

January MeetingðSunday Jan. 20, 2:00 PM Monthly Meeting and Installation of         
Officers at Mrs. Rowes Restaurant, 74 Rowe Road, Staunton 

How many of these meetings do you        
remember? 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 
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